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1. Bi-Plane Hangar – Boss Construction has begun the project with utility 
locates. Electrical work is in process. Equipment will begin mobilization this 
week, with removal to begin next week.  
 

2. PAPI project –   PAPI units have been reinstalled. We are awaiting a date on 
FAA flight check.  
 

3. Westside Development – The Floodplain Analysis report is in the final 
review phases between the FAA and NV5; Westside Development studies 
can begin once this report is finalized. 
 

4. Federal Audit – We continue working with the State Auditor’s Office on the 
2022 Federal Audit. A report will be available once complete.  
 

5. Fuel Dispenser – We are awaiting additional quotes from Mascott on options 
for a used facility, as well as estimates for repair of the current system.  
 

6. Noise Abatement Update – The Noise Abatement brochure is in the final 
draft process and will be available at the December meeting.   
 

7.  EV Charging Grant – Washington State Department of Commerce is in the 
final stages of application review; we are still awaiting award 
announcements.  
 

8. Fuel Tracking – the fuel level is currently at 7,300 gallons. Samples from the 
filter, nozzle, and bottom of the tank look good with no condensation or 
debris.  

                                                 


